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Fundraising Newsletter 2022  

As a community school we have had a difficult two years. Families have lost loved ones and many 
their livelihood as well. Ours prayers and support will always be with you.  

As we at EPS always say “A community school is only as GREAT as its Community!” and we thank 
each and every one of you who have selflessly volunteered your time or assisted with sponsoring 
towards the school projects.  

A special Thank you to Lunch Sponsorship programme and all its volunteers as well. 

We had received the most applications for exemptions of school fees in the past two years ever at 
Erasmia Primary School and for this reason we need to do fundraising to maintain the level of 
education, equipment and resources being made available to the learners.  

Please see attached the list of items needed for this Terms Fundraisers. If you can assist in any way, 
please email epsgb@outlook.com  

Term 1 – Fundraising Initiatives  

Cluster Athletics 

Cluster Athletics to be held at Pilditch Stadium on the 11Th Of February 2022 9:00 – 15:00  

We will be running the tuckshop at the event, there will be 10 schools participating. Please let us 
know if you can assist with sponsoring items to sell or volunteer an hour of your time on the day. 
Please email epsgb@outlook.com  

Sponsorship Opportunities available for businesses  

We are expecting 1500 - 2000 people at the event which will be good exposure for your business. All 
schools are in and around Pretoria.  

We have 3 Advertising Sponsorship Opportunities available: 

Platinum for R 2500: Hang up 3 banners at the venue  

One at the entrance, one across the field and one at tuck shop and we will hand out flyers to 
everyone at the event. 



Gold For R 1000: Hang up two banners, one across the field and one at the entrance 

Silver R 500: Hang up one banner across the field  

Please email epsgb@outlook.com if you are interested and we will communicate with you further. 

Valentines Day  

Every year the teachers do a cake sale on Valentine’s Day as well as civvies where learners are 
allowed to not wear uniform on that day.  Foundation Phase learners will donate cakes and items for 
sale for the day.  A newsletter with a return slip with all details from the teachers will follow . 

 

Outdoor Movie Night  

The outdoor movie night will be on the 11th March 2022. The learners thoroughly enjoyed this event 
in 2020, and we are excited to get everyone relaxed and enjoying the time outdoors with family and 
friends. This is event is OPEN to the community.  

The gates will Open at 17:00 and the movie will start at 19:00 – Prayer facilities will be available. 

We are looking for 10 stall holders for the event 

R500 per stall for the evening (this is just for space, no electricity, tables, or gazebos are provided)  

6 Food Stalls (braai, burgers, chips, pizza, nuggets, sandwiches, savories etc) 

2 Drinks Stalls (hot, cold drinks and desserts or ice cream)  

2 Sweet Stalls (cakes, sweets, doughnuts, pancakes, crisp, gums, etc)  

Applications for this close on the 15th of February 2022, please email epsgb@outlook.com to apply.  

Always remember you contribute to the success of event because “Alone we can do so little, but 
together we can do so much !”  

Kindest regards  

Fundraising Committee  

 

 

R Dinath                                                                                                                                      Mr Dippenaar                                                      

Chairperson of SGB                                                                                                                   Principal  

 


